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Business Meeting 
 

Announcements 
 
Shifts are on the website for the next couple of months.  Please log in and select when 
you can work. 
 
Tonight is the Xmas Party (Tonight being Saturday).  Stay tuned for pictures and 
stories, there are ALWAYS good stories after the holiday party. 
 
Tony mentioned that National has started a new Podcast series called Talk Exchange.  
This past week, Rich Wistocki spoke about cyber crimes and school shootings.  There 
is a lot that schools can do to identify incidents before they happen.  He suggested that 
in light of the recent happenings in the Billings Schools, it might be a good idea to 
investigate and see what our club can do to bring Rich into Billings to educate our 
schools. 
 
Club elections are in April so start thinking now if you would like to run for a position on 
the board or an executive officer position. 
 
National Convention is July 14th-16th in Phoenix Arizona.  The hotel is the Hyatt 
Regency Downtown and it a nice hotel.  Tony will get the link out to the club when 
registration is open.  District Convention is May 5th-7th in Anaconda. 
 
 

Secretary Report 
Our membership is down to 127 as Chad Raisland recently resigned.  Shannon also 
asks that you go onto the member section of the website and update or complete your 
member profile.  Also, Shannon will be sending out reminders to those that need to 
recertify their R Serving. 
 

Treasurer Report 
Money is a little tight right now, we need some events.  There are some members that 
are past due a couple of quarters, please go in and check to see if you might need to 
catch up with Ed.  He feels a lot of sorrow when he has to send out Vinnie to do 
collections. 
 

President Elect Report 
Just a reminder that the shifts are on the website.  There are MSU-B shifts on there as 
well.  Until we can nail down a smooth process for the college, we want to work the 
shifts.  This way, when we do have the other clubs work events, they will know what to 
do. 
 

Business Manager Report 
In December, we made a staggering $18,000.  Whiskey Myers is booked for July and 
the Kane Brown concert is sold out already. 
 
We worked our first MSU-B Event on Thursday night.  Everything was set up and it 
went smooth.  Eventually there will be a tv out in the lobby for individuals that want to 
have a beverage and not miss parts of the game.   
 
Let’s keep Dave Staton, his son Quentin and the rest of their family in our thoughts and 
prayers.  As many know, he had to have surgery to remove cancer last year and sadly 
he has to have another surgery.   
 
If you see Dave Weller this evening wish him a happy birthday! 

Upcoming Volunteer 
Opportunities 

 

1-21 MSU-B BBall 

 5:45PM 

 
2-2 MSU-B BBall 

 4:00PM 

 

2-4 MSU-B BBall 

 4:00PM 

 

2-18 MSU-B BBall 

 5:45PM 

 

2-18 Monster Trucks 

 5:30PM 

 

2-23 MSU-B BBall 

 4:00PM 

 

2-25 MSU-B BBall 

 4:00PM 
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